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We had the 2 hardest weeks 

of our lives.  Lots of subjects 

need to be studied but we 

didn’t have enough time.  

We had to double our effort to 

maximize our time to cover all 

subjects.  Some students 

were able to reach their goal 

in getting a good grade but 

others didn’t get what they 

wanted. But there is still the 

last term and we can correct 

all the mistakes we had from 

previous terms.   We can do 

this.  It’s not too late.  Let’s 

study harder.  

Looking Back our school life  

of second term in 2015 

With creative minds, all the members of English club decided to choose 

Rumpelstiltskin  as  play for  the competition.   Sadly we didn’t win in Kitatama 

area.  But anyway we had a great time in making the props, practicing and helping each 

other during the time of the preparation and the video recording proper．The English 

club  were  very  grateful to the teachers who helped in the preparation．Looking 

forward to next year’s play and hoping we will win next time.  

Please come on December 19th 2015 at the gym at 12：30 pm for the actual play．

We hope you will enjoy it． 

See you there!

The whole school went to Akishima City Kotori Hall last October 26th.  All levels from first year to third 

year Junior highschool participated in a choral contest．We started practicing since September until we 

perfected our songs and music assignment． We gave all our effort to win and we gave our best for 

the performance, and the best group wins． But everybody shared their individual effort and put their heart 

into the class practice． Class 1-1, 2-2 and 3-3 got the first prize for the contest.  

Everyone enjoyed their time singing and watching the contest． 

Hopefully next year，we will do our best again.  

The first graders went to the Farm Experience activity on 

October 16th． We  learned to appreciate the work of the 

farmers which is planting different vegetables for us to 

eat． We should not be wasting the food we eat 

because it was planted with hard work that the farmers 

put in． We need to thank the farmers who exerted all 

their efforts to plant good vegetables for us to eat． 

We should learn to  eat  vegetables． 

UNICEF    
 Tachikawa Dai 7 junior high school students will be 

having a fund raising activity in Tokyo Station on 

December 20th and Tachikawa Station on December 

23rd. We are inviting everybody to join us in this 

charitable and volunteering activity by collecting 

money from the passers by for starving children all 

over the world. 

Editor’s postscript 

What would you like to do on your winter 

vacation?  We have Christmas and the new 

year. We can go to onsen, temples and spend 

time with our family．Enjoy the Holidays!!  We 

hope you will have the best winter vacation for 

this year.  Merry Christmas! 

(Thiemy,  Karina,  Manaka) 



 


